
  

 

 

 

What a fantastic Spring Term 1 we have had in Reception! We had the 
most lovely bronze party to celebrate our class achievement of reaching 
100 dojos! We are already planning our silver party and thinking about 
what we can do to earn extra dojos so we get there by Summer term. 

The children have all really enjoyed our topic- All about Fairy Tales and 
they have learnt lots of different stories and features of these! They are 
enjoying this topic so much that we have chosen to continue learning 
about Fairy Tales for the next few weeks. We will also be doing a mini 
topic about Dinosaurs as lots of the children are really interested in 
these too. 

A reminder that our phonics party will be from 8:30am on Wednesday 
28th February for those who have booked to share the session with us. 

PE 
Our PE lesson will still be on a Monday.  
The children will need : 
· Blue shorts 

· Pale blue polo shirt 
· Pumps or trainers 
No earrings or watches to be worn at all. 
Whilst the weather is still dry we will also continue to be visiting the forest on 
a Monday so wellies and coats/hats and gloves will be needed. 
Reading 

All children will continue to read to an adult on a one to one basis every week 

so please ensure that reading books are brought into school on a daily basis. 

We would really appreciate your support in listening to your child reading at 

home as often as possible and completing the reading diaries so that we can 

see when a book has been completed.  

Water Bottles 

Please can children bring their own water bottle in to school every day. This 

really saves precious learning time as children can access these from the 

classroom when they are thirsty. 

If you have any queries or concerns, please speak to any member of our team 

at the end of the day. 

Ms Wynne, Miss Perry, Mrs Steele and Mrs Tonge :) 

 

 

 


